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As we complete the second week of our transition, we
remain eager to deepen our understanding of the critical
scope we will oversee and to continue building
relationships with the personnel who will be part of the
MCSA team. 

At the Paducah DUF6 plant, we have initiated due diligence
efforts, including facility walkdowns, field observations, and
document reviews. Similar activities are taking place across
the Paducah Site in areas such as Utilities, the Fire
Department, Emergency Response, and Protective Forces.

In the coming two weeks, our focus will remain on field
transition activities at Paducah, alongside program and
document reviews encompassing the new OSMS scope.

We look forward to working with all of you and collaborating
toward a successful transition.


